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Memo 
Date: March 10, 2022 

To: Council of the Ontario College of Teachers 

From: Chantal Bélisle, OCT, Acting Registrar & CEO 

Subject: Professional Advisory Development Process 

 
The Professional Advisory development process and framework is attached for Council’s 
information. 
 
To date, the College has issued 10 advisories:  
 

• ADDITIONAL QUALIFICATIONS: EXTENDING PROFESSIONAL KNOWLEDGE  
• DUTY TO REPORT  
• MAINTAINING PROFESSIONALISM – USE OF ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION AND SOCIAL 

MEDIA – UPDATED 
• PROFESSIONAL ADVISORY ON ANTI-BLACK RACISM 
• PROFESSIONAL BOUNDARIES 
• PROFESSIONAL MISCONDUCT OF A SEXUAL NATURE  
• RESPONDING TO THE BULLYING OF STUDENTS 
• SAFETY IN LEARNING ENVIRONMENTS: A SHARED RESPONSIBILITY 
• SUPPORTING STUDENTS’ MENTAL HEALTH 
• VIDEO CONFERENCING GUIDELINES 

 
The College last issued a Professional Advisory in December 2021 (Professional Advisory on 
Anti-Black Racism) after more than a year of research, drafting and community 
consultation. 
 
This information is intended to provide Council with context around the advisory 
development process, past topics and likely timelines, in the event that a new professional 
advisory subject area is identified. 
 
 


